NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) and MINORITY BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (MBE) GOALS FOR 
FY 2024- 2026
North Carolina DOT-Division of Aviation

The North Carolina Department of Transportation division of Aviation hereby publishes proposed overall goals for its Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program, and its Minority Business Enterprise (MBE) Program, for FY 2024 through FY 2026. The proposed percentage overall goals for the Division of Aviation-administered grant funds for both FAA-AIP funded projects, and for State-funded projects in FY 2024 through FY 2026 are shown below:

	State Overall DBE Federal Goal =
	6.6%

	State Overall State MWBE Goal =
	6.1%



The methodology used in developing this overall goal and specific goals for each airport, is available for review and comment during normal business hours, until January 20, 2025, (https://connect.ncdot.gov/municipalities/State-Airport-Aid/Pages/default.aspx) Comments or questions may be submitted directly to the division to, jbschronce@ncdot.gov or, via mail, to NCDOT - Division of Aviation, 1560 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-1560 to the attention of Mr. Jason Schronce or by phone at 919-814-0552 during normal business hours.

